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Voter Registration 
 

 
Voter Registration Policy 
 
1. Information on voter registration is posted on the financial aid bulletin board. 
2. Registration forms are available on the financial aid bulletin board or in the financial aid office. 
3. An email is sent to students with the website https://ova.elections.il.gov/, where students can go to 

register online. 
4. Illinois is fully implementing the National Voter Registration Act of 1993 (NVRA) throughout the state. 

Since October of 1996, Illinois now operates under a unitary system of registration. This simply means 
that any registered voter is eligible to vote the full ballot.  
Voter registration opportunities are available by all methods mandated by the NVRA: state drivers 
license facilities, social service agency registration, and mail registration.  
Although the Illinois General Assembly has not passed any legislation to implement the NVRA in Illinois, 
the State Board of Elections has done so by its rule making authority. These rules will remain in effect 
until such time as pre-emptive legislation is passed. 
https://cyberdriveillinois.com/departments/drivers/motorvoter.html  
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